
 

Mrs. Padilla’s Class 
 

 

READING 
We began the school year with 

learning our classroom Friendship 
Pledge with the bestselling duo 

Stick and Stone.  
Friendship ROCKS!  

 
 

MATH 
 
We are beginning the school year with 
exploring different math tools! Students 
will learn to use different supports and 
strategies in order to be successful in 
math!  

 

Reminders 
Please bring your green folders back to school 

daily. 
Thank you!  

HOMEWORK 
 
Students will be assigned homework most 
days. Homework might include games to 
play at home. It will also include daily sight 
word practice and math fluency. Be sure 
that they are bringing back their best work! 
No homework will be assigned on 
weekends. 

 
 

PHONICS 
First grade students are beginning the year 
with some phonics review. We are reviewing 

syllables, long and short vowels and 
consonant clusters. Second grade students 
are reviewing double consonants, middle 
consonants and blends and diagraphs.  

 


